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The McDougall Singers are 

going to be performing on 

Sunday, June 12 during the 

service and are looking for 

people to join them in 

singing “Standing on Holy 

Ground”. It isn’t too late to 

join them!

We are thrilled to welcome 

Nik Sloat to McDougall. Nik is 

an intern from Ambrose 

University. He will be 

working closely with Rev. 

Danah Cox to establish 

programing, mostly for 

youth.

Rachel Nadon will be a guest 

at this month’s Friendship 

Club. All are welcome. 

Contact the office if you want 

to join.
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Mark your calendar for 
Sunday, July 10. We are 

planning to have a pancake 
breakfast before the 
service. We do need 

pancake flippers, if you are 
interested please contact 

the office. 

Mask wearing will continue at 

McDougall during worship 

services. We want as much 

participation as we can get 

with the choir so felt it best to 

keep the masks for the time 

being.

There is an urgent need for 
new or gently used clean 

bedding for a large Afghan 
family new to Calgary (not 
one of our refugees but we 

are helping out).  Queen size 
sheets, single sheets, baby 
blankets would be much 

appreciated.  
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